
 
 
 

How to Start Seeing Neurodiversity 
through the Eyes of Those Living with It* 

Presented by:  Cori Fecho, PSEA UniServ Representative 

 
November 13, 2025 ♦ Eastern Region Office 

4:30-5:00 p.m. registration/light dinner ♦ 5:00-7:00 p.m. workshop 

 
Working with students is always a challenge because everyone has 
their own strengths when it comes to how they learn.  Neurodiverse 
students bring some other complex social challenges that we often 
find challenging to help them navigate.  As with all students, there is 
not one strategy that works for all students with neurodiversity.  We 
also understand that you are often working with students with little to 
no resources or support.  We are also only recently finding that 
neurodiversity presents differently in people based on gender and 
race. 

This workshop will use a panel of people that have grown up with their neurodiversity 
and/or parents that have learned through working with their child.  This will allow 
participants in the workshop to hear firsthand accounts of the members on the panel 
about their road to diagnosis with their own learning struggles.   We will hear about the 
experiences of these panel members that will include the positive and negative 
experiences that they had on their journey.  They will also offer strategies to build on 
how we work with these students to empower them to enhance their strengths while 
working on other areas that do not come as naturally.   

 
*Paraprofessionals, if taking this workshop for the hours, it is recommended that you obtain pre-
approval from your employer to ensure the hours will be accepted.   
Members with teaching certificate, if you provide your PPID #, you will receive 2 Act 48 hours for 
this workshop. 

 
Pre-registration is required! 

Register online at www.psea.org/er/rcpe  
or send email to e-rgn@psea.org. 

RSVP no later than November 6, 2025. 

 
 Sponsored by ER RCPE Committee for PSEA members  
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